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Top DEP Stories 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: State approves pollution plan for Atlantic Sunrise gas pipeline in Lancaster 
County 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/state-approves-pollution-plan-for-atlantic-sunrise-gas-pipeline-
in/article_01c36888-94d6-11e7-8c46-97bd160b5053.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Homeowners say Sunoco breached protective order during pipeline construction 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/09/08/homeowners-say-sunoco-breached-protective-
order-during-pipeline-construction/?_ga=2.224565722.1317493263.1505133884-
882895250.1471610849 
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Epiphany project awaits permit 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-09-09/Front_Page/Epiphany_project_awaits_permit.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Pipeline gets notice to proceed from DEP 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/090917/page/5/story/pipeline-gets-notice-to-proceed-
from-dep  
 
Mentions 
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Huston Twp. flooding meeting with DEP described as “constructive” 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/huston-twp-flooding-meeting-with-dep-described-as-
constructive/article_9c71e856-7aa4-5efd-aedd-71e2f07cb734.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Sportsmen rally to preserve Heath Township fish hatchery 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/sportsmen-rally-to-preserve-heath-township-fish-
hatchery/article_96f92762-81b2-52b8-a8a0-0bccc578ac64.html  
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Gas driller confirms “game changer” in Utica 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-09-
09/Front_Page/Gas_driller_confirms_game_changer.html 
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Don’t turn back on PA (Pa Growing Greener Coalition--Opinion) 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-09-09/Viewpoints/Dont_turn_back_on_Pa.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Potter Township seeks funding to move Potters Mills sewer project forward 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article172292822.html  
 
Standard Speaker: Proposed Pa. cuts too costly? 
http://standardspeaker.com/opinion/proposed-pa-cuts-too-costly-1.2239633 
 
Air 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh's Childhood Asthma Rates 'Alarmingly High,' According To Researcher 
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http://wesa.fm/post/pittsburghs-childhood-asthma-rates-alarmingly-high-according-
researcher#stream/0  
 
Post-Gazette: The constant risk from the Bruce Mansfield plant 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/09/11/The-constant-risk-from-the-Bruce-
Mansfield-plant/stories/201709110013  
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: We can't ignore the role of climate change behind Hurricane Harvey | Opinion 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/09/we_cant_ignore_the_role_of_cli.html#incart_river_index 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Climate denial kills (opinion) 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/090817/page/23/story/climate-denial-kills  
 
Post-Gazette LTE: To deny climate change is to deny help 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/09/09/To-deny-climate-change-is-to-deny-
help/stories/201709090009  
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Harvey and Irma and the specter of climate change  
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/09/09/Harvey-and-Irma-and-the-specter-of-
climate-change/stories/201709090059 
 
Tribune-Review LTE: Acknowledge, tackle climate change 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12681470-74/acknowledge-tackle-climate-change 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Allied News: Register for no-till soil workshop by Sept. 22 
http://www.alliednews.com/news/local_news/register-for-no-till-soil-workshop-by-
sept/article_cfb30408-b236-58fe-a952-60c13e23ee5a.html 
 
Allied News: Register for no-till soil workshop by Sept. 22 
http://www.alliednews.com/news/local_news/register-for-no-till-soil-workshop-by-
sept/article_cfb30408-b236-58fe-a952-60c13e23ee5a.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: FULL STORY: Carp are dying off in Pymatuning Lake  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/full-story-carp-are-dying-off-in-pymatuning-
lake/article_836cfbda-94cf-11e7-b79f-1bf08a157dcc.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Raiding preservation funding is not a solution to state budget deficit 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/raiding-preservation-funding-is-not-a-solution-to-state-
budget/article_7157aaee-94c5-11e7-9834-630f4dc3cc2e.html 
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Genessee River:  Thinking bigger 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-09-09/Front_Page/Genesee_River_thinking_bigger.html  
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Caution urged in ATV trail expansion 
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http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-09-
09/Front_Page/Caution_urged_in_ATV_trail_expansion.html  
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Conservation School gets down to basics 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-09-
09/Outdoors/Conservation_School_gets_down_to_basics.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: What happens to wild animals during a hurricane? 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article172320837.html  
 
WESA: Was Pennsylvania Kayaker's Drowning Preventable? 
http://wesa.fm/post/was-pennsylvania-kayakers-drowning-preventable#stream/0  
 
WESA: How Friendship Residents Banded Together And Paid $1 To Create Baum Grove Parklet 
http://wesa.fm/post/how-friendship-residents-banded-together-and-paid-1-create-baum-grove-
parklet#stream/0 
 
Daily American: Que is becoming more hospitable to fish, bicyclists 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/que-is-becoming-more-hospitable-to-fish-
bicyclists/article_857577fd-285f-5820-a701-86aa55610344.html  
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette OPED: ‘Forge the Future’: Boosting Pennsylvania with energy 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/09/10/Forge-the-Future-boosting-Pa-with-
energy/stories/201709100047  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
WITF/WPSU: Altoona Forms Task Force To Fight City's Blight Problems 
http://radio.wpsu.org/post/altoona-forms-task-force-fight-citys-blight-problems 
 
Republican Herald: 6 years after flooding: The lessons of Lee 
http://republicanherald.com/news/6-years-after-flooding-the-lessons-of-lee-1.2239748 
 
Allegheny Front: Report: Proposed EPA Budget Cuts Will Impact Waste Cleanup in PA 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/report-proposed-epa-budget-cuts-will-impact-waste-cleanup-in-pa/ 
 
Mining 
 
Tribune-Review: Tower of Voices will rise at Flight 93 memorial in Somerset County 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12656328-74/tower-of-voices-will-rise-at-flight-93-memorial-
in-somerset-county 
 
Post-Gazette OPED: The war on coal communities: strip mining 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/09/10/The-war-on-coal-communities-strip-
mining/stories/201709100071 
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Observer-Reporter: Bailey Mine may face layoffs  
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170908/bailey_mine_may_face_layoffs  
 
Intelligencer: 'This is fine,' says state board on DEP's plan for reclaiming New Hope quarry 
http://www.theintell.com/news/local/this-is-fine-says-state-board-on-dep-s-plan/article_edd6571a-
94a1-11e7-a3d6-737e5063b0fa.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Centre Daily Times: Trump administration nears decision that sets stage for offshore drilling in the 
Atlantic to Delaware Bay 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article172099337.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Mapping what lies beneath: Using ground-penetrating radar to find the pipelines 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2017/09/10/Mapping-what-
lies-beneath/stories/201708300015  
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Pa. lawmakers must reject expanded fossil fuel production 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/09/11/Pa-lawmakers-must-reject-expanded-fossil-
fuel-production/stories/201709110096  
 
Waste 
  
Carlisle Sentinel: Cumberland County Electronics Recycling Center collects 137,623 pounds of electronics 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/cumberland-county-electronics-recycling-center-collects-pounds-of-
electronics/article_c8ff991d-6109-5dca-9873-26d4fd7725f5.html 
 
Centre County Gazette: CCRA wants Penn State fans to stop filling recycling bags with nonrecyclable 
trash 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/ccrra-wants-penn-state-fans-to-stop-filling-recycling-
bags-with-nonrecyclable-trash,1473667/  
 
Tribune-Review EDITORIAL: Kudos to New Kensington for addressing abandoned buildings 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/12708825-74/kudos-to-new-kensington-for-addressing-
abandoned-buildings 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: Mexico's earthquake rattled water in Juniata County observation well 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/09/mexicos_earthquake_rattled_wat.html#incart_river_index 
 
York Daily Record: Power company supports redevelopment plans for Shelley, Bashore islands 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2017/09/10/power-company-supports-redevelopment-plans-shelley-
bashore-islands/646675001/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Inspectors Find Most Farmers Are Complying 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm_life/conservation/inspectors-find-most-farmers-are-
complying/article_dc210d3d-7bb0-596d-9c76-a28722f47ada.html 
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Sunbury Daily Item: Agency looks for solutions to flooding costs 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/agency-looks-for-solutions-to-flooding-
costs/article_eab9da95-f535-5cd5-97ec-ceb43fe2bec1.html  
 
Milton Standard Journal: Flood discussion held in Milton 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_235ab03a-93bb-11e7-a413-c7802862da90.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Injecting manure instead of spreading on surface reduces estrogen loads 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-09-
07/Local_News/Injecting_Manure_Instead_of_Spreading_on_Surface_R.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Pond ecology workshop to be held 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-09-
07/Local_News/Pond_Ecology_Workshop_to_Be_Held.html  
 
GANT News: Temporary repairs completed on Timber Dam in Clearfield Borough 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/09/09/temporary-repairs-completed-on-timber-dam-in-clearfield-borough/ 
 
Morning Call: State environmental board dismisses Allentown sewage blending appeal 
http://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-nws-allentown-sewage-blending-20170905-story.html 
 
Express-Times: What Trump's EPA cuts could mean for the Delaware River 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/index.ssf/2017/09/what_trumps_epa_cuts_would_mea.html#in
cart_river_home 
 
WJAC: Gate closed, repairs made to dam in Clearfield 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/gate-closed-repairs-made-to-dam-in-clearfield 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Dispatch: EPA must face up to a new normal 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2017/09/07/editorial-epa-must-face-up-new-
normal/641910001/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Why Pennsylvania dirt is used in most MLB stadium infields 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-and-regional/why-pennsylvania-dirt-is-used-in-most-mlb-
stadium-infields/article_319afdbc-e1e1-5e23-81f4-146c45e840df.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Extension Looks for Best Ways to Control Spotted Lanternflies 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/extension-looks-for-best-ways-to-control-spotted-
lanternflies/article_282994d1-d75d-59ee-93f2-d7184756c612.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: How not to run the EPA (Letter to the Editor by Christine Todd Whitman) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2017/09/how-not-to-run-the-epa/  
 
Centre Daily Times: Irma brings fears of surge, sewers and toxins to Tampa area 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/article172462981.html  
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http://gantdaily.com/2017/09/09/temporary-repairs-completed-on-timber-dam-in-clearfield-borough/
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Centre Daily Times: Residents cough, rub eyes in Harvey pollution spike 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article171961547.html  
 
WESA: Honing Interactions Between Cyclists, Pedestrians And Self-Driving Cars A Work In Progress 
http://wesa.fm/post/honing-interactions-between-cyclists-pedestrians-and-self-driving-cars-work-
progress#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review; Renowned Unity sheep farm lauded for conservation-friendly grazing 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12709553-74/renowned-unity-sheep-farm-lauded-for-
conservation-friendly-grazing  
 
Tribune-Review: Forecasting death and destruction takes emotional toll on AccuWeather meteorologists 
in State College 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/12714133-74/forecasting-death-and-destruction-takes-
emotional-toll-on-accuweather-meteorologists-in-state  
 
Allegheny Front: Alcoa Leaves a Dirty Legacy 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/alcoa-leaves-a-dirty-legacy/  
 
Allegheny Front: The Red State Paradox 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/the-red-state-paradox/  
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